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13th December 2012
A Council Meeting will be held in the Council Chamber, Sheskburn House on Monday 17th December 2012 at 7.00pm

________________________________________________________________________

AGENDA

1. Apologies and Chairman’s Business.

2. Minutes of the Council Meeting held on 26th November 2012
3. Matters arising from the Minutes, as per list.

4. Applications for Planning Permission (see attached Schedule).
5. Development Services Interim Report (enclosed)
6. Environmental Services Report (enclosed).

7. That Council prepares a robust case for the development of the Tourism, Leisure Facility for the Moyle Area to be put forward to the Transition Committee for consideration.

(Requested by Councillor P McShane)

8. Conferences, Courses


(a) Northern Ireland Waste Conference – Looking to an ambitious waste future.  To be held on Wednesday 6th February at Titanic Belfast (Conference Cost £175 plus VAT plus travel).

9. Notices of Applications under the Licensing (NI) Order 1996 and Betting, Gaming, Lotteries and Amusements (NI) Order 1985.

10. Sealing of Documents

Short term residual waste contract – NW Consortium



11. Correspondence
(a) Letter dated 30th November 2012 from Reverend McConnell Auld regarding commercial development at Port Bradden (enclosed)
(b) Letter dated 3rd December 2012 from the Department of Health, Social Services and Public Safety regarding consultation on Draft Cross-departmental Autism Strategy (2013 – 2020) and Action Plan (2013-2015) (enclosed)
(c) Letter dated 3rd December 2012 from Translink in response to Council’s letter regarding a new railway halt to serve Limavady on the Coleraine to Derry-Londonderry line section (enclosed)

(d) Other Correspondence/Reports circulated

(e) Correspondence/Reports not circulated

(i) Northern Ireland Strategic Migration Partnership – A Migration Information Portal for Northern Ireland, November 2012
R G Lewis

Clerk & Chief Executive
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